
Careers Guidance 

One-to-one guidance is available to all pupils from Years 7 to 11 upon request. 

In addition: 

Year 7 

At the end of Year 7, pupils meet with the Careers Adviser in small groups to review their first year, 

what they have enjoyed during their first year at All Hallows and what they are looking forward to 

as they move into Year 8. This is timed to support the Personal Development curriculum, where 

they complete a careers module during Spring Term 2. 

Year 8 

As part of their Personal Development Enrichment Day, pupils are formally introduced to the 

routes ahead of them and the important decisions they will be making in the future regarding their 

‘next steps’.  Within this, each pupil has the opportunity to talk about their own career ideas and 

they are advised about the route or routes to achieve these, with the whole group benefiting from 

learning about a range of career routes moving forward. 

Year 9 

Pupils meet with the Careers Adviser in small groups and/or on a one-to-one basis to talk about 

their GCSE options and how to make good decisions.  Pupils are able to discuss their career ideas 

with the Careers Adviser in these sessions and find out more about routes and qualifications and 

useful resources. 

Year 10 

All pupils meet with the Careers Adviser on a one-to-one basis during KS4, to reflect on how 

GCSEs are going and to start to think about future options.  Pupils can discuss their career ideas 

and start to gain clarity on what their Post-16 route could look like.  

Year 11 

By the end of Year 11, all pupils receive one-to-one guidance focusing on their plans for after 

GCSEs.  Tailored support is provided to make applications, choose subjects or apply for 

apprenticeships as appropriate and targeted help is available to assist pupils with this transition 

if required. 


